
                                                               Supervisors of the Checklist Meeting 

                                                                                   Rye, NH 

The Supervisors of the Checklist will meet in public session on Tuesday, June 6, 2023, between 5:00 and 

6:00 p.m. at the Rye Town Hall Annex at 500 Washington Rd.  The purpose of this meeting is to accept 

new registrations, make corrections to the voter checklist and transact other business that comes before 

the Supervisors.  This discretionary session is being held in conjunction with Senior Week to encourage 

registration of first-time voters. 

Supervisors of the Checklist, 

Sally King 

Madeline Chichester 

Karen Oliver   


